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Illinois Power Agency Updates Energy Workforce Equity Portal Flyer 

July 20, 2023 

To help facilitate a meaningful participation of Equity Eligible Persons on renewable energy projects 
supported through certain IPA programs and procurements, the Agency has translated the Energy 
Workforce Equity Portal flyer into Spanish. As part of the IPA’s education and outreach efforts, the Agency 
recognizes the need for, and importance of, improved accessibility for EEPs who have limited English 
proficiency. With this translation, the IPA hopes to remove language access barriers for EEPs whose 
preferred language may not be English.  

In addition, the Agency has incorporated a QR code into the flyer to make it more interactive and engaging. 
The QR code is scannable with the camera of a mobile device, providing users with easy access to the Portal 
website, energyequity.illinois.gov. 

The updated flyer can be found on the IPA website under IPA Publications as well as on the Publications 
page of the Portal website. 

 

https://energyequity.illinois.gov/
https://ipa.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/ipa/documents/eng-sp-ipa-eei-v2-workforce-portal-flyer-7-14-23-ioci24-009.pdf
https://ipa.illinois.gov/about-ipa/ipa-publications.html
https://energyequity.illinois.gov/resources/publications.html
https://energyequity.illinois.gov/resources/publications.html

